
Thank you for taking my email.   Organic food has long been a priority for me.   There is no 

guaranteed way to ensure that GMO crops will never contaminate organic food.   Surely we have 

a right to determine what food we eat, and in order to do that,  organic food needs to be readily 

available.    Please do whatever you can to ensure passage of this bill.   Thank you,  Kathleen 

Blevins 

 


